
The Return of the Monday Evening Shuffle 

 

Have you been missing our Monday evening mentoring session, also known as the Monday 

Evening Shuffle? Well, we are starting up again…virtually. Our first game will be on Monday July 

6th at 6:30 PM. Here is your invitation. Just click or copy and paste the link below and join us a 

few minutes before 6:30. 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5084349067?pwd=V0dIdHB3OVA2RjVVMk5GNkRqS2I0Zz09 

Meeting ID: 508 434 9067 

Password: 296048 

You will need to provide me with your BBO login as we will be using a BBO teaching table. If you 

are unfamiliar with BBO, please email or call me and I’ll help you get set up. 

This is how the session will work. Four people will be seated at the table for hand 1. Those 

seated will see only their own hand. Everyone else will see all four hands. The hand will be bid 

and played and then everyone will be able to participate in the post mortem (discussion on how 

the hand was bid and played.) Then four different people will be seated for hand 2 and the 

process will be repeated. We will play as many hands as time allows. The session will end 

around 9:15 PM, or earlier if folks decide that they have had enough. 

Please email or call me if you: 

1. Need help with getting set up on BBO 

2. Do not have a Venmo account 

3. Have never used Zoom before 

4. Just want to chat 

Same table fees ($8.00) and same friendly atmosphere that you are used to at the EBCBC. Look 

forward to seeing you at the tables. 

Stay safe and healthy, 

Fred 

 

fredsfunbridge@gmail.com 

510-760-0225 
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